From: Steve Garbutt

Sent: 15 November 2021 10:35

To: Local Plan

Subject: Green Belt Development on Stockton Lane

I’d like to make a formal objection to the plans for housing development on Stockton Lane in Grappenhall.

There is insufficient infrastructure to cope with the demands that the proposed development would require & | feel
the whole project would have a negative effect on the Sports Club

Regards

Steve Garbutt






